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Standard	Operating	Procedure	(SOP):		
Safety	Training	

	
Anyone	who	wishes	to	participate	in	research	in	the	UW-Madison	Department	of	
Chemistry	and/or	the	Chemistry	Building	(including	faculty,	staff,	and	students)	must	
first	complete	appropriate	safety	training.	This	training	may	include:	
	

1. Chemistry	Department	in-person	or	online	safety	training;	
2. In-person	training	offered	by	UW-Madison	Environment,	Health	&	Safety	(EH&S);		
3. Lab-specific	safety	training	conducted	by	the	research	group's	Chemical	Hygiene	

Officer	(CHO),	the	principal	investigator	(PI),	and/or	a	graduate	student	or	
postdoc	designated	by	the	PI.		

New	researchers	must	talk	to	their	PI	and	CHO	to	find	out	what	safety	training	is	
required	in	the	research	group	they	are	joining.	
	
	
Learn	more	about	UW-Madison	Department	of	Chemistry	safety	and	Standard	
Operating	Procedures	(SOPs)	at	chem.wisc.edu/content/safety.	


